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Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Vic:i

I am delighted that you have received the Presidential Rank Award as a
Meritorious recipient. It is a great and well-deserved honor, a personal
tribute to you that also brings honor to the agency. I take considerable
satisfaction myself in this award to a friend and colleague.'

I know Esther and the children are very proud of you--and so am I and
all the rest of us.

Well done, Vic. My profound congratulations,

incerely, '

,)$
-Joseph M. Hendrie'

Commissioner
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